
Help Protect American Agriculture!

Don’t Send Fresh Fruits and Vegetables 
to the U.S. Mainland.  It’s the law!
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Fresh fruits and vegetables 
may carry agricultural pests or 
diseases.

Commodities that are 
permitted:

•	 Treated fruit in sealed boxes 	
	 with a U.S. Department of 	
	 Agriculture (USDA) treatment 	
	 stamp
•	 Cut flowers in sealed boxes 	
	 with a USDA limited permit 	
	 stamp
•	 Pineapples, after USDA 
	 inspection

For more information, call the 
Plant Protection and Quarantine 
office at:
Hilo:  	 (808) 933–6931
Honolulu:  	 (808) 861–8490
Kailua–Kona:  (808) 326–1252
Lihue:  	 (808) 245–2831
Maui:  	 (808) 877–5261
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